
September 19, 1989

Washington Public Power Supply System
Nuclear Reactor Facility, WNP-2

P. 0. Box 968
Richland, Washington 99352

Attention: Robert Barmettlor
WNP-2 Nuclear License Training

Dear Hr. Barmettlor:

The purpose of this letter is to provide information concerning the Generic
Fundamentals Examination Section (GFES) of the operator licensing written
examination to be administered on October 4, 1989. The PWR GFES and BWR GFES

will be administered at the times and the location specified in enclosure l.
Included with this letter are:

a map of the area including the time and location where the examinations
will be administered; (Enclosure. 1)

a list of lodging in the immediate area; (Enclosure 1)

the name of the regional contact and telephone number;
(Enclosure 1)

preliminary instructions for those taking the examination; (Enclosure 2)

Please ensure that all participants receive a copy of the instructions.

We are pleased with your response in support of this effort. The results of
the examination should be available within three weeks following completion
of the examination. A master copy of each version of the examination with
answers, a table showing the scores of each candidate and a copy of the answer
sheet for each participant will be sent to the facility training department.

Sincerely,

~4~- Dennis F. Kirsch, Chief
Reactor Safety Branch

Enclosures:
1. Hap of exam administration area
2. Preliminary instructions to participants
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